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 Patrick and Carole 

Meier

COMMNT2014/4987/P 06/10/2014  17:19:14 The height of the trellis which is already erected, is too high and creates an oppressive outlook from the 

other side of the wall. It has not been erected so far between the house and the large tree on the 139 

side of the garden, although from the plan it seems that it is part of the application for this to be done. 

Were they to erect this section,  this would have a serious impact on the views and aspect from our 

patio and garden. 

We would like to object to the trellis on the grounds that it is simply too high and unsightly and we are 

strongly opposed to the  length between the house and the tree on the 139 side in particular 

We also believe that the extent of the proposed sun shade is excessive and will look quite out of 

keeping with the style of house and will be ugly. Worse, it is likely that such an extent of sun shade will 

not be stable and will potentially flap in the wind and look even worse. 

The overall extension that has been built is extremely large and out of keeping with the style of the 

houses in the street, particularly with the huge plate glass windows that are completely at odds with the 

style of the building.

We therefore object to this aspect of the planning application as it relates to the sun shade.
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